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TITLE: Consideration of Extension of State Approval of Kaho`iwai for 
Review by the World Indigenous Nations Higher Education 
Consortium 

 
 
 
The Hawaii Teacher Standards Board grants a one year extension of Kaho`iwai’s 
state approval so the unit may be reviewed by the World Indigenous National 
Higher Education Consortium (WINHEC).  The WINHEC Board of Accreditation 
has accepted Kaho`iwai’s Letter of Intent to participate in their review process. 
 
The unit’s state approval will now expire on June 30, 2019, to allow additional 
time to prepare for and participate in the new WINHEC teacher education review 
process.  An HTSB staff will participate as an observer in the review. 
 
A memorandum will be sent to the unit informing them of the Board’s state 
approval. 
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